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ROAD SAFETY WEEK RALLY  

Every year, in India, we witness that road accidents become the major cause for the increase in 

the human death rate than the diseases. It is necessary to teach road safety to the upcoming 

generations as they start their journey as new drivers. In order to reduce the road accidents, 

Government of India sow the seeds of awareness on road safety and this event is conducted on 

every year in the first week of February, To support this event, YRC-SVCE unit actively 

participated in the 30th week road safety awareness programme rally which was held on 4th 

February of 2019 at Kanchipuram. The event was inaugurated by Mr. P. Ponniah, IAS, District 

Collector, Kanchipuram district. The event started around 10:00 am and the YRC-SVCE 

volunteers went for a rally around the Kanchipuram town to create awareness about the road 

safety programme. The rally was organized by Indian Red Cross Society, Kanchipuram District 

and the Regional Transport Office, Kanchipuram District. 

 

 

 

 

 


